
ALL SAINTS, HASSOP and ENGLISH MARTYRS, BAKEWELL 
(Holy Ghost Fathers) 

Fr. Hugh Davoren C.S.Sp 
Tel:  01629 640241 

 
e-mail: hassoprc@tiscali.co.uk 

Rev. John Hague. Deacon 
Website: www.allsaintshassop.co.uk 

 

Sacrament of Reconciliation: SATURDAY Hassop: 11.30 a.m. – 12 noon and by arrangement   Bakewell: 5.30 p.m. 
 

LAST SUNDAY’S COLLECTION Envelopes £206.17 Loose Plate £122.80 Total = £328.97 
 

Gift Aid envelopes are available in both churches for visitors and parishioners to use. 
 

WEEK BEGINNING SATURDAY 27th December 2008 to SUNDAY 4th January 2009 
 

Saturday 27th   6.15 p.m. Bakewell Holy Souls 

Parishioners Sunday 28th   9.00 a.m. 

10.30 a.m. 

Bakewell 

Hassop H & M Parlon RIP 

 

Feast of the Holy Family 
 

Monday 29th          NO      SERVICE TODAY 5th day in Octave of Christmas 

Tuesday 30th          NO  SERVICE TODAY 6th day in Octave of Christmas 

Wednesday 31st   9.30 a.m. Hassop CSSp Intention 7th day in Octave of Christmas 

Thursday 1st 11.00 a.m. Bakewell Donor’s Intention Mary Mother of God 

Friday 2nd 11.30 a.m. Hassop Donor’s Intention Ss Basil the Great & Gregory 

Saturday 3rd   6.15 p.m. Bakewell Donor’s Intention 

Parishioners Sunday 4th   9.00 a.m. 

10.30 a.m. 

Hassop 

Bakewell Fr Vincent Griffin 

 

Epiphany of Our Lord 

 

 

Reader: 
Eucharistic Minister: 

Welcomers: 

Saturday, 6.15 p.m. Bakewell 

J. Bermingham 
Rev. J. Hague 

B. Goddard, D. Wilson 

Sunday, 9.00 a.m. Hassop 

J. Paxman, J. Horton 
C. Allsop 

K&T Kilbride 

Sunday, 10.30 a.m. Bakewell 

Young People 
M. Etchells, Rev. J. Hague 

E. Marsh 

 

Collection Counters: 

 

BJC 
 

 

    These days just after Christmas remind us how indebted we are to all those parishioners who have helped in 
a special way during the weeks leading up to the Christmas celebrations. It is only fitting that a word of thanks 
be expressed to them because, without their generous availability, our liturgies would be the poorer. To recall 
all the details would be a demanding exercise but simply to point out the following might be a help as we 
express our gratitude:- 
    Children’s Mass preparations (even though we don’t know how many children will attend) – Cribs (inside & 
outside) for 2 churches – church cleaning – altar linen and cloths – choirs, readers, altar servers (with clean 
albs etc.), Eucharistic ministers – flower and church decorations – and the lots of other little concerns such as 
finding extension cables, screwdrivers, hammers, matches, hymn numbers, heating oil, etc., etc. We put a 
great deal into our preparations for Christmas in a family and, thanks to those willing parishioners, we are able 
to devote a lot of time and energy to our parish preparations. We are very grateful for that support and 
cooperation. 
    We are also very grateful to all who very kindly thought of us at this special time and showed this through 
their Mass & Christmas cards, gifts (liquid, material, financial, “spicy”  & spiritual too!). We thank you for the 
Christmas Offerings and we realise at a time like this how privileged we are to serve the parish family day by 
day, week after week and, hopefully, for another New Year. So, thank you again!              
                                                            Yours in Christ, 
                                                   Fr Hugh            Deacon John 
 
 

 

New Year’s Day is the day of prayer for peace in the 
Church; this special day was initiated by Pope Paul VI. There 

will be a collection for Pax Christi at the Bakewell Mass. 
 
The Feast of the Epiphany is celebrated next weekend in 

the parishes of England & Wales. Christmastide comes to a 
close on the Feast of the Baptism of the Lord (11th Jan.). 
 

First Friday is celebrated next Friday with Mass at 11.30 in 

Hassop. Usually about 15 attend this Mass. 
 

January Diary (part): 
6th Fr Vincent Griffin’s Golden Jubilee: he hopes to visit the 

parish so we’ll have a “little occasion” when he comes! 

15th PPC in the presbytery at 7-30pm; 
19th Monday evening R.E. meeting at 5pm in the presbytery – 

c/o Jane and Fr Hugh. It is open to all and never too late! 
 

Sick and Housebound: In prayer we remember Teresa 
Fidler, Maureen Davis, Anthony Culshaw, Clair Harrison, 

Carole Petts, Patricia Turner, Christina Gentis, Stella Clegg, 

Mary Sheldon, Rita Mann and Fr Denis Paxman. 
 

Anniversaries: – We pray this week especially for John 

Gannon, Thomas Cassells, John Nugent and Mrs Ann 

McMorrow, Mother of Una Warrington, who died just before 
Christmas.    May their souls rest in peace. 


